
 

Planning report January 2021 

 

The last meeting of the year was held on 15th December with five 

applications, two of which concerned our two junior schools which 

are both expanding. 

One other application was retrospective. It is important that the 

public is aware that Planning Permission may be required especially 

in the Conservation Area. A call To Stratford DC will usually confirm 

whether permission is needed. 

Since the last meeting we have had to call in Mousley Tree Surgeons 

to prune back a dangerous tree overhanging the footpath behind the 

C of E Primary School. He was able to obtain a Dangerous Tree Order 

which does not require the Conservation Area Notification for tree 

works /TPO application process. We were grateful for his prompt 

action. 

So far this year we have had no new applications!  

We are extremely sorry to lose two of our Planning Sub Committee 

Team. Roger has an in depth knowledge of planning and local 

planning history and Val always asked very pertinent questions, 

often picking up on missed details. Thank you both for all your hard 

work on this committee. 

 


